From: Richard Long

Sent: 18 March 2020 10:45

To: Richard Samuel (Cllr); John Wilkinson

Subject: FW: 23 Grosvenor Crescent - Guinness lease surrender

Richard / John

Further to our recent meeting, please see below an update from Guinness advising that arrangements are now in place concerning the remaining two occupant of the premises at Grosvenor Place. This should hopefully address the concerns which you raised concerning their wellbeing.

In the meantime, we are progressing the surrender arrangements.

I would be grateful for any comments and a steer in relation to the options paper on the subject property which I sent to you recently please.

Thanks

Richard

Richard Long, Head of Property

Bath & North East Somerset Council

Telephone: 01225 477 075

Email: richard long@bathnes.gov.uk

www.bathnes.gov.uk

Bath and North East Somerset - The place to live, work and visit

From:

Sent: 18 March 2020 10:28

To: Richard Long

Subject: FW: 23 Grosvenor Crescent - Guinness lease surrender

Hi Richard

Please see email below just received from Guinness fyi.

I never received a response from John or Graham regarding the final options report.

Will keep you advised regarding VP.

Thanks

From:

Sent: 18 March 2020 10:17

To:

Subject: 23 Grosvenor Crescent - Guinness lease surrender



Hope all is well with you down there in Bath.

Latest update on this one is that our final two tenants have accepted offers of Guinness properties and we should have vacant possession within the next few weeks if all goes according to plan.

I have asked our solicitors to pick things back up with your legal team, with a view to completion towards the end of April (just to be on the safe side) although that may need to be flexible if any part of the current crisis affects the physical moves.

Cheers



Asset Optimisation Manager, Asset Strategy & Analysis

The Guinness Partnership, Bower House, 1 Stable Street, Hollinwood, Oldham, OL9 7LH

DDI:

Email: @guinness.org.uk



The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Such notification notwithstanding, any comments or opinions expressed are those of the originator unless otherwise explicitly stated. Please note that we reserve the right to monitor e-mail communication. The Guinness Partnership Limited is registered in England as a charitable Registered Society under the Co-operative and Community Benefit Societies Act 2014 (registered no. 31693R) and registered with the Regulator of Social Housing (no 4729). Guinness Care and Support Limited is registered in England as a charitable Registered Society under the Co-operative and Community Benefit Societies Act 2014 (registered no. 30337R) and registered with the Regulator of Social Housing as a Registered Provider of social housing (no L4497). There are other companies within the Guinness Partnership group and their registration details are listed on the Guinness Partnership website (http://www.quinnesspartnership.com/about-us/legal-and-qovernance/how-were-qoverned/). The registered office of each company within the Guinness Partnership group is 30 Brock Street, Regents Place, London, NW1 3FG.